
Schools Forum Meeting 
1.30 pm on Thursday 13th March 2014 

At The Pennington Room, Wigan Investment Centre, 
Waterside Drive, Wigan, WN3 5BA  

 
PLEASE NOTE THE VENUE OF MEETING 

  
Agenda 

 
1.  Apologies for absence -  
 
2. Welcome to New Members : 

To report that John Holland has replaced Tom Frost as the Governor Forum 
representative on the Schools Forum. Also Janet Seddon from Beech Hill 
Primary School and Fiona Quinlivan from St. Michael’s CE Primary Howe 
Bridge have been appointed primary school representatives.  

3. Items for inclusion under AOB  
   
4. Minutes of the meeting of the Schools Forum held on 14th January 

2014: Minutes enclosed. 
 

i. To confirm as a correct record 
 
ii Matters Arising 

 
5. Schools Funding Formula 2014-15 Update:  Report to follow. 
 
6. Charging Policy In Connection With Education:   Report enclosed.  
 
7. Remissions Policy In Connection With Education :   Report 

enclosed. 
 
8. AOB  
 
9. Date and time of next meeting – Tuesday 6th May 2014 at 1.30 p.m. 

at Progress House Wigan 
 


